
 
 

April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro    

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      

Washington, DC 20515  

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      

Washington, DC 20515  

 

     

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for Muckleshoot Tribe Water System Improvements Project in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Muckleshoot Indian Tribe, located at 39015 172nd 

Avenue SE, Auburn, Washington, 98092. The improvements would take place at 39620 176th Place SE 

Auburn, WA 98092. 

 

The Muckleshoot Water System Improvements Project will provide clean water for residential and 

commercial consumption, fire services, as well as increase the reserve capacity and support future growth.  

 

Current drinking water systems are in critical need for upgrades and system redundancy improvements to 

sustain water consumption use to over three thousand Tribal citizens, as well as community members 

residing or co-residing in Tribal housing.  

 

The Project includes detailed design and construction of well equipment, a wellhouse, and connections to 

the existing water system for a new well. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kim Schrier, M.D. 

Member of Congress 

 


